
BALTIMORE CITY DOT 
Public Meeting 

Roland Avenue Cycle Track 

The Baltimore City Department of Transportation will hold a public meeting 
to discuss the Roland Avenue cycle track. 

Please share this postcard with your neighbors and constituencies. 

All are Invited to Attend  

 

Thursday, April 12, 2018 - St. David’s Episcopal Church  
4700 Roland Avenue, MD 21210 

5:00p.m. - 7:00p.m. 
 

The meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities. Please contact Mrs. Nikia Mack, Northeast Liaison at 
Nikia.Mack@baltimorecity.gov or 443-984-4094/4095 if you have special needs.  
Should Baltimore City public schools have a delayed opening or closure, the meeting will be rescheduled. Please refer 
to  www.transportation.baltimorecity.gov  for any updates. 



City of Baltimore 
Department of Transportation 
Transit Bureau 
417 E. Fayette Street, Room 559 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 


